Game Board meet changed

JUNEAU-The Alaska Board
of Game has rescheduled its
spring regulatory meeting to
open March 27 at the Fairbanks
Inn. Originally, the Board had
inadvertently - . scheduled ' the

opening of 'the pubhc hearing
to fall on Easter Sunday, March
26." The Board meeting is ex-
pected to last approximately one
and one-half weeks.

Copies of the proposals are
available at local Department of
Fish and Game offices. Com-
ments should be mailed to:
Alaska Board of Game, Subport
Building, Juneau, Alaska 99801.



